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12.3.1 Active Transportation Advisory Committee Update  
 
June 15, 2017 
 

 The committee continued its discussion on a presentation from the Ecology Action Centre which 
was provided at its May 18, 2017 meeting in relation to pedestrian safety concerns at LeMarchant 
– St. Thomas Elementary School. The committee passed a motion to forward the presentation to 
the Transportation Standing Committee with a recommendation for staff review.  

 The committee received a presentation from Kelsey Lane respecting the Winter Cycling 
Congress.  

 
 
12.3.2 Accessibility Advisory Committee Update  

 
June 19, 2017 

 The committee elected a Ryan Delehanty as Vice-Chair. 

 Erjon Hatillari provided a presentation to the committee regarding the integration of City Lights 
App technology into HRM’s traffic light infrastructure. The committee forwarded a motion to the 
Transportation Standing Committee to request a staff report on the matter for consideration at its 
meeting to be held on July 27, 2017. 

 Gerry Post provided a presentation to the committee respecting provincial Bill 59, An Act 
Respecting Accessibility in Nova Scotia. 

 The committee elected Johanna Stork as its representative on the Taxi & Limousine Liaison 
Group. 

 The committee passed a motion to send a letter of appreciation to Jim Donovan who recently 
retired from HRM. 

 


